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We are seeking participants for student-led library focus groups that 
will help us plan for the future of BML. Participants will receive $10 in 
print credits and pizza will be provided. The next group will 
meet in BML on February 21, 2011 from 12:30 to 2:30 PM. For 
more details or sign up, e mail Travis Smith at 
tsmith3@richmond.edu, or ask at the main service desk.. 

When planning a trip to the library, don’t forget your flash/USB/
thumb drive. You can use it to save scanned images from the 
photocopiers (for free!), or to save any work you do on the pub-
lic PCs. If you do forget, you can always check one out at the 
library main service desk. 

Join the Friends of Boatwright Memorial Library for the 2011 
Peple Lecture. Christopher Catherwood will discuss “Churchill 
and America: Why He Was Right After All” on February 27, 
2011 at 2:30 pm in the Robins Pavilion at the Jepson Alumni 
Center.  

To find electronic books through the library catalog, look for the 
ebooks & edocs limiter on the catalog search page. You can 
also check out the library’s E-Books Research Guide to find 
links to online book collections available through the library and 
on the Web. 
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